
 

Parish Newsletter                   
St Augustine’s & St Peter’s 

 

“We are a Child Safe Parish”     

                                                                       

Parish Office:                    

Leonie Bird                      

Phone: 03 53018161                           

Daylesford (Wed- Fri)                     

9am– 2pm   

Emails:                                              

daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au                     

creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Safeguarding Officer:                 

Leonie Bird    

Parish School Principal:   

St Michael’s: Ethan Corfee. 

St Augustine’s: Terry Brennan.  

 

Parish Priest:                        

Fr Gary A Jones 

Sunday Mass times:      

Creswick: 8.30am 

Daylesford: 10am   

         

Recent Death: 

Anniversaries: Jan 17th—Jan 23rd  

 

Creswick– Anne Koene  

 

Daylesford– Stanley Huggard, Kathleen Edwards, Martin Schroeden,                            

Mac Bruneizeris, Narelle Marshall, Patrick Ryan & Fr.Con Groot. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  Mable McAdle                                                 
 

A Very Happy 100th 

Birthday to                            

Pat Prendergast                

from the                                     

St Augustine's Parish.               

A wonderful                          

achievement. 

 
Rosters for 2021 

We still need more volunteers for St Peter’s 

Daylesford. Please contact Leonie in the            

office if you can assist. 

WEEK DAY MASSES 

We will end the duplication of Sunday          

masses on weekdays at the end of January. 

 St Peter’s last weekday mass will be on  

Thursday 28th January &                            

for St Augustine’s  Friday 29th January.  

The normal weekday masses will commence 

at a later date. 



 

ROSTER FOR:      January 24th  ST AUGUSTINE’S ST PETER’S 

Welcomer Irene M, Barb H Brian D 

Commentator Bernie T N/A 

Sacristan N/A Denise Mc 

Special Minister Angeline  Carmel B 

Reader Doreen S Rose T 

Offertory Irene M, Barb H Volunteers 

Data Projector/Ipad Music Alastair H / Loretta K Sandra W 

Collectors Volunteers Brian D & Volunteers 

REGISTRATION FOR MASS 

If you are a visitor to our Churches, 

we welcome you. As we have a COVID 

safe plan in place we ask that you 

please ensure you have registered 

your name and number at the en-

trance of each Church, on the regis-

tration form. 

For our normal parishioners you 

only need to put your name on the 

list, not your number, (this applies if 

you have been coming to mass during 

2020). 


